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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wed 9 November
Recreation Ground Upgrade Community Workshop at
the Koorda Recreation Ground starting at 11.00am

Wed 9 November
Recreation Ground Upgrade Community Workshop at
the Koorda Recreation Ground starting at 6.00pm

Wed 16 November
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 6.00pm

Thurs 24 November
2022 Seniors Luncheon. At the Koorda Recreation
Ground, from 12.00pm

Fri 23 December - Mon 9 January 2023
Office closed from 12.00noon 23 December and re-
opening Monday 9 January 9.00am
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SHIRE ADMIN 
 OFFICE HOURS
Please see below the Shire
Administration Office
hours.

Monday - Friday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

Licensing 
9.00am to 3.30pm



The office has a message
bank service. If you phone
out of our office hours,
please leave a message
and we will get back to
you. 
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2022 SENIORS
LUNCHEON
An invitation is extended to
the Senior folk in our
district for the 2022
Koorda Seniors Luncheon.



Date: Thursday 24

November
Where: Koorda Recreation

Ground
Time: 12.00pm

Please RSVP to the Office
on 9684 1219 by Monday 14
November.

LOCAL
ROADWORKS
Burakin-Wialki Road
Maintenance Grading -
Various Locations

Closed: 12noon Friday 23
December 2022. 
Reopning: 9am Monday 9
January 2023

OFFICE
CHRISTMAS
CLOSURE The pool season is  upon

us, with it opening for the
2022/2023 season last
week. 

We would like to welcome
our new Pool Manager,
Tristan. Be sure to pop
down and say hello. 

There will once again be
FREE ENTRY for everyone. 

SWIMMING
POOL OPENING

REC GROUND
UPDATE
Community members are
invited to attend one of the
community workshops to
be held Wednesday 9
November at the Rec
Ground at 11am or 6pm to
provide feedback on the
Rec Ground Extension &
Upgrade Project. 

OFFICE
CLOSURE
24/11/2022
Due to the 2022 Seniors
Luncheon, the Shire’s
Administration Office will
be closed from 11.30am to
1.30pm on Thursday 24
November. 

If you need to contact the
office during this time,
please call 96841219 and
leave a message and we
will return your call. 

We apologise for any
inconvenience this may
cause. 

RATE
INSTALMENT
REMINDER: The second
rate instalment is due this
THURSDAY 10 November
2022. 

Instalments can be paid
over the phone, in person
or via direct deposit.  
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BUSH FIRES ACT 1954
SHIRE OF KOORDA

APPOINTMENT OF BUSH FIRE OFFICERS
Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 38 of the Bush Fires Act 1954, that, under
delegated authority of the Council of the Shire of Koorda, I appoint the following for duty,
as specified, within the Shire of Koorda. 

Chief Bush Fire Control Officer                                                  George Storer

Deputy Chief Bush Fire Control Officer                                      Carl Fuchsbichler

Bush Fire Control Officers                                                           Andrew Leeke
                                                                                                     Gary Greaves
                                                                                                     Adam Storer             
                                                                                              
Fire Weather Officer                                                                    Andrew Leeke

Deputy Fire Weather Officer                                                       George Storer

It is also advised that the Shire of Koorda Bush Fire Advisory Committee comprises the
following members:

George Storer                     Chief Bush Fire Control Officer
Carl Fuchsbichler                Deputy Chief Bush Fire Control Officer
Joshua Smith                      Captain Koorda Brigade
Gary Greaves                      Captain Kulja Brigade/Council Representative 
Darren Simmons                 CEO/Shire Representative 
Lana Foote                          Deputy CEO/Shire Representative

All other appointments are hereby cancelled.

Darren Simmons
Chief Executive Officer
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Rubbish                  Recycling
What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.


